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November 20, 1987

Andrea P. Cipriano
IRS Group 1605-AFC
202 Johnson Road
Morris Plains, N.J. 07960

RE: Reply No. E: 1605

Dear Ms. Cipriano:

We have examined our files and have found no record of agreement
between the National Credit Union Administration and the Internal
Revenue Service concerning substantiation of deductions based on
a carbon copy of an original share draft and a credit union
statement showing by number and amount that a particular share
draft had cleared.

Sin    ely,

TIMOTHY~. McCOLLUM
Assistant General Counsel
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